
If you are a square dancer who enjoyed learning and dancing calls at the 

advanced levels, we are looking to organize a C1 class to start in early 2015.  

If you are a couple or a single who would have interest in a low intensity, 

highly enjoyable C1 training experience, please email Ron at:  

newsdcalls@gmail.com 

or contact me by phone at (585) 576-0301 with any questions or concerns.  

We plan on flexible class schedules and casual attire.  We would like to 

have at least one square in the class, but lessons can be held if we have fewer 

dancers. Hope to hear from you soon.   


